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Presentation: Street Closures and TTC Service Diversions 

Date: May 18, 2017 

To: TTC Board 

From: Chief Executive Officer 

Summary 

The purpose of this report is to receive a presentation on service diversions required for 
subway closures, construction and special events during the summer and fall of 2017. 

Financial Summary 

The service requirements necessary for the 2017 street closures and diversions as set 
out in this presentation have been incorporated in the current year’s budget.  

The Chief Financial and Administration Officer has reviewed this report and agrees with 
the financial impact information. 
 

 

Accessibility/Equity Matters 

Best efforts are being made to ensure that service remains accessible.   

Contact 

James Ross 
Deputy Chief Operating Officer 
416-393-3803 
james.ross@ttc.ca 
 
Kirsten Watson 
Deputy Chief Service Officer 
416-393-7804 
kirsten.watson@ttc.ca 
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